Dear Students,
 
I am writing to inform you that you may have been exposed to COVID-19 during __________ class. Please carefully review and adhere to the following protocol for possible COVID exposure:
· We are providing a self-screening tool to help you monitor your health to check for any symptoms over the next 10 days. Here is the link to that tool: KU COVID-19 Health Assessment Form (qualtrics.com)
· If you feel well and pass the screening test, you should attend class and continue to wear a mask and wash your hands.
· If you feel unwell, please stay home!
· You should take a COVID test in 3-5 days from the date of possible exposure. Tests are free and available to you on campus. Details about where and how to test can be found here: https://protect.ku.edu/covid-19-testing-information
Please remember that the two best things you can do to keep from getting Covid are:
1. Get vaccinated! Vaccines are available on campus. Go to:  https://protect.ku.edu/vaccine-incentives to learn how to receive a vaccine.
All students who submit their vaccination cards through the student health portal (no matter when or where they received their vaccine) are automatically entered into weekly drawings for prizes such as $5,000 cash, a semester of free tuition, KU basketball tickets given directly from Bill Self, Apple products, and much more.
2. Keep wearing your mask.
Thank you for doing your part to keep our campus safe! Answers to questions you may have related to COVID can be found at https://protect.ku.edu. Any questions not found on the Protect KU webpage can be directed to protect@ku.edu.  

